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Members of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department recently traveled to New 
Jersey to offer assistance to the victims of Hurricane Sandy.  The officers were 
deeply impacted by the number of individuals and shelters without generators 
and adequate supplies. 
 
The officers will be collecting supplies on November 9, 2012 in front of the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department Main Headquarters from 7:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.  
All items collected will be transported to the victims of Hurricane Sandy. 
 
The types of items being requested are; 

 Generators 
 Approved Gas Cans 
 Gas Gift Cards 
 Batteries 
 Paper Goods 
 Non-perishable Foods 
 Blankets 
 Baby Essentials 
 Adult Clothing 
 Children’s Clothing 

 
 
Anyone interested in assisting these officers should contact Officer Bob Norvis at 
954-907-0586 or email, robertno@fortlauderdale.gov   
  

### 

mailto:robertno@fortlauderdale.gov

